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I love to visit the Willamette River. I have canoed the length of the river twice and 

have gone on numerous other canoe outings on the river. It is a treasure to have it so 

close and accessible to so many. Large wake boats present a real threat to the 

health of the river, causing erosion and disturbing wildlife. They make using the river 

difficult for other users. I urge you to pass this bill. Thank you. 


